
             

    SANKEN ELECTRIC CO., LTD. 
                       1-11-1 Nishi-Ikebukuro, Toshima-Ku, Tokyo, 171-0021, Japan 

 

 

 
Date: 2/27/2013 
 
Subject: End of Life Notification 
 
This letter is to inform you that we will terminate the production of the following part.  
We intend to minimize the inconvenience caused to your production plan. Your understanding and 
acknowledgement would be appreciated. 
 
1. Discontinued Products: 
 

Part Number Recommended Replacement 
SLA5022 SLA5060 

 
2. Reason for Termination:  
Our supplier announced the termination of the MOSFET production used in this device.  Due to this, 
we cannot procure the material for the production of devices listed above.   
 
3. Production End Schedule: 
 April 2013 
 
If you would like to place the LTB order, please let us know the quantity you desire by 3/1.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 


